

Minutes for the August 24, 2011, CERES Production Oversight Board Meeting

Meeting began at 1:00 p.m. in Building 1250 Room 116.

Meeting Notes

There were no comments or corrections on the minutes from the last meeting.

Announcements

None.

Open Action Items

1. Discuss the ISCCP-D2like-FlxDay/Nit file names with Dave Doelling. (2/16/11 – Jonathan)
2. Provide answers to Raja's questions she emailed recently. (3/16/11 – Jonathan)

FM5 Status

There are a handful of SCCRs for FM5. These are mostly correcting errors found during NCT4.

CERESlib (SCCR 859) and Perl_Lib (SCCR 846) need to be delivered, but not promoted for next week's stress test.

The September 6 NPP freeze date doesn't apply to us since we're "science", not an "element".

Launch is still scheduled for October 25.

We're in the second day of the Operational Readiness Review. The Mission Readiness Review is scheduled for September 6.

There will be a re-do of the TVAC 36-hour data flow next Tuesday and Wednesday.

SCCR Discussion (SCCRs that have been submitted or updated since the last meeting)

Instrument 863 – Correcting pre-ES-8 header problem discovered during NCT4.

Instrument 864 – Delta delivery of FM5 ancillary data files.

Instrument 865 – Fixing IES QA flags for Ada code.

There were no issues identified, so these SCCRs will be approved.

Systems

No report.

Status of Open SCCRs

859 – August 26 delivery date.

846 – August 26 delivery date.

855 – Vertley started testing this delivery yesterday.

863 – Released today.

740 – Angel hopes to start testing today.
864 – Expect delivery today.
865 – Delivery expected soon.
770 – September 2 delivery date.
856 – In Vertley’s queue.
809 – Restarted testing today. Expect to promote in 3-4 weeks.
814 – Debugging scripts for 2P3 and 4P2. Waiting for scripts for 1P4 and 1P5 from Nelson.
763 – Waiting for Science approval.
804 – Tonya testing.
801 – On hold. Will need to be redelivered to magneto due to problem found recently.
787 – No update.

Additions to the Posted Reports

Toolkit

No updates to status report.

CERESlib

No updates to status report.

Perl Lib

No updates to status report.

CERES Processing System

No updates to status report.

Instrument

Jonathan asked if the Level-1 data could continue to be sent for another week. He asked Denise to pursue this. Denise said at least in long-term we need a more formal way of doing this.

ERBE-like

No updates to status report.

Clouds

No updates to status report.

Convolution

No updates to status report.

Inversion

No updates to status report.

SARB

Running data for SARB team, however some data had issues from TISA. TISA is investigating.

TISA Gridding & GGEO

No updates to status report.

TISA Averaging

Cathy is working with Dave and Fred to resolve problems in TSI.

Production Processing Database/Automation

No updates to status report.

Ordering Tool

No updates to status report.

FM5

No updates to status report.

Meeting ended at 1:57 p. m.